Promote harm reduction messages if appropriate – 
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MDHHS, FDA and the Michigan Department of Agriculture and Rural Development are urging Michigan residents to stop eating, selling or serving any flavor of Diamond Shruumz-brand Microdosing Chocolate Bars, Infused Cones or Micro-Dose and Macro-Dose gummies, and instead throw them away.

If you find that individuals in your community continue to seek out Diamond Shruumz-brand products despite the urging of state and federal agencies, you may include the following harm reduction messages when sharing information about the Diamond Shruumz recall with residents.

To reduce the risk of serious harm, such as seizures or hospitalization, consider the following if using recalled Diamond Shruumz-brand products or other mushroom-containing products:
· Do not use while alone. 
· Start with a small dose and follow directions on the packaging. 
· Do not mix substances.
· If you become ill after consuming these products, seek medical treatment and/or call the Poison Help Line at 800-222-1222.

